
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

11. Application by David Tuckey re property located at 136A and 138 Wortley Road – Request 
for Demolition 

 
David Tuckey, applicant – indicating that he had nothing further to add and in agreement with the 
staff recommendation. 

Gary Brown, representative of the Old South Community Organization – indicating that this is an 
exciting time for the neighbourhood with increasing more investment in the neighbourhood; 
indicating that the Community Organization supportive of the application; indicating an 
appreciation of being kept apprised of the application; indicating that the Community Organization 
supports the proposed design of the building; and indicating that they would like to see the 
application expedited. 

 

 


